BEFORE THE BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS
IN AND FOR THE COUNTY OF WALLOWA
IN AND OF THE STATE OF OREGON

IN THE MATTER OF )
REOPENING A ) ORDER 2022-012
PUBLIC ROAD )

NOW, at this time, this matter came for consideration by the above named Board convened in
emergency session on this day and it being made apparent to the Board that there is no longer a
need to close the Lostine River Road (beginning at Highway 82 to the National Forest boundary)
from public access.

NOW THEREFORE, I't IS HEREBY ORDERED that the portion of the Wallowa County
Board of Commissioners ORDER 2022-011 closing the Lostine River Road is rescinded and said
road is open to the general public beginning the 15 day of September 2022 at 1200 hours.

DONE AND DATED this 15" day of September, 2022.

Ahsent

Susan Robeﬂs Comm1551onel Todd Nash, Commissioner

Aosers ATTESTS

John Hillock, Commissioner Tera Elliott, Exec Asst |




